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All restoration work is complete and project equipment has been removed from the area. This 
is the last project update that will be sent out. If you have any additional questions about this 
project, please contact:

Jana Larson, Senior Outreach Coordinator 
jana.larson@metc.state.mn.us 
651-602-1424.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we made these important 
improvements!


